
 

 

 

Tuesday, 12 October 2021 

Invitation to Sixth Form Open Evening on Thursday 21st October 

 

Dear Student, Parent/Guardian 

You are warmly invited to attend our forthcoming Sixth Form Open Evening.  This year it will 
be held on Thursday 21st October starting at 6pm in the school’s main hall.  This evening will 
consist of a short presentation from the Headteacher, Head of Sixth Form, and the Head 
Students, followed by an opportunity for you to meet and discuss course options with 
Curriculum Leaders, sixth form teachers, and some of our current sixth form students. 

The presentation will provide you with an insight into what The Emmbrook Sixth Form has 
to offer prospective students and to fully understand the support and opportunities with 
have in place to ensure students succeed with us.  This will be followed by a presentation 
from our Head Students about their experiences at The Emmbrook School Sixth Form.  At 
your leisure, you are then welcome to view the sixth form facilities and visit staff to discuss 
courses.  Mr Constable will be available throughout the evening in our sixth form study area 
to answer any questions you might have. 

Sixth Form is an exciting time for students.  We aim to motivate you, inspire you and 
support you throughout your A level. The Emmbrook Sixth Form is a special place at the 
heart of the school and local community.  We provide our students with a range of 
opportunities to enrich their sixth form experience outside of the class, as well as being 
academically ambitious for all our students.   

We look forward to welcoming you to the Sixth Form Open Evening on Thursday 21st 
October and providing you with an opportunity to see what the Emmbrook Sixth Form can 
offer. 

Your sincerely 

 

 

David Constable 

Head of Sixth Form 

The Emmbrook School 

 


